
 

Goderich Ringette Association 
P.O. Box 11 
Goderich, ON  N7A 3Y5 
 
 
 

 

April 16, 2024 

 

 

Kyle Williams, Community Services and Operations Manager 

Town of Goderich 

57 West Street 

Goderich, ON  N7A 2K5 

 

 

Dear Kyle, 

 

The Goderich Ringette Association will be celebrating their 40th season next year.  In honor of this 

achievement, we are hoping the town of Goderich would allow us to add a ringette mural to the 

Maitland Recreation Centre.   

 

I have attached images of two locations we are interested in using.  One is right under the ringette 

banners and would be visible from the ice.  The other is in the front lobby and would be visible upon 

entry.  It is a large space, and we would only want to utilize one corner.  There would be room if minor 

hockey or the skating club wanted to add something as well.   

 

I have also attached a rough sketch from our artist Veronica Mabon that she has created for this project.  

She would like to do something similar but in full colour on a large canvas.  The canvas is a way to avoid 

the risk of her being on a ladder or scaffolding.   

 

We are only asking for the wall space as our association will cover the cost.  We are proud to represent 

the town of Goderich and we would be honored to be recognized by the town by allowing us to leave 

our mark on our home arena.   

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

 

 

Megan Frayne 

Executive Member 

Goderich Ringette Association 

 

 


